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         Inspiring all to ‘Dream, Believe, Achieve’    
 
FINAL WEEK … WE FINISH THIS THURSDAY AT 1.30pm 
 
Rock Steady Workshop 
We launched our new opportunity for pupils across the school to take 
part and possibly sign up to take weekly 30 minute lessons on one of 
the rock instruments from September. Please read the letter on how 
to sign up. Places are very limited and this is offered on a first come 
first served basis.  
 
Year 3 Roman Day  

On Friday an army of Year 3 Roman soldiers marched down to our 

school field with the catapults which they’d built in DT and shields 

made at home to embark in a battle! The children said how much they 

love to dress up to make it  more memorable, bringing their History to 

life. 

Family Assemblies 
We had a double treat last Friday when Reception shared some of 
their learning and their experiences this term to their families. Later 
that day, Year 4 performed to their families with learning from across 
the curriculum. 
 
Doodle Learning  

Well done Year 2 you are top of the leader board again with 822 stars 

collected!  A  well-earned extra playtime for you again this week 

Year 
Group 

Total stars collected 
this week per class 

Top doodlers in each class this week 
Well done to… 

2             822 Miray, Daniel, Shawn, Ameilia  

4              716 Charlie J, Anastasia, Sophie T, Paula  

1              279 Aydin,  Sahra, Leo, Alexander 

3 237 Preston, Frankie, Freddie, Ameilia Skye,  

6 192  Josiah, Nylah, Aiden, Nathan   

5               77 Ben, Jeannette 
ATTENDANCE - PLEASE REMEMBER TO EMAIL OR PHONE our admin team 

when your child is absent admin@dewhurst.herts.sch.uk.  We will call you if we don’t 

hear from you, to rule out safeguarding concerns.   

Please remember attendance is mandatory and parents should plan their holidays 

around school holiday breaks.  
A reminder that Hertfordshire County Council issues Penalty Notices which meet the 

Hertfordshire Code of Conduct. The Local Authority may issue you with a Penalty Notice 

for failure to secure your child’s regular attendance at school. Please note that even 

brief term time holidays can affect children in school adversely.  

We appreciate your understanding and thank you for supporting us in 

improving attendance. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries ; 
 

Weds 20th July Leavers 
Service for Y6 in Church 
9.30am start (Y6 parents invited) 
Followed by…. 
Yr 6 Performance to Yr 6 
Parents  in Hall 11- 11.45 am  
 
Thurs 21st July 9.15 – Year 6 
Leavers Assembly 9.15am  
 
Break up 21st July 1.30pm  
 
1st & 2nd Sept 2022 INSET  
Back to School Mon 5th Sept 
2022 
 
Half term 24th-28th October 
 
Break up Tues 20th Dec 
1.30pm  
 
ALL SCHOOL READING 
BOOKS will be collected in 
this Tuesday & Wednesday 
 
 
 

 

 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 
5:16 

This half term’s school value; 

 
RESPECT 

We explore the Christian 
teaching that every child and 
adult is made in God's image 
and is uniquely precious and 

worthy of respect and kindness. 
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